
Save Time

This option allows you to use your checking account to 
add to your student’s balance. There is a flat fee of $1.95 
for each deposit transaction.

The cafeteria will accept checks payable to your district. 
Your child can bring the check to school and access that 
money the same day. Please be sure to put your student’s 
name or ID number in the memo section of your check.

Of course we will continue to accept cash. Your student can 
direct us to put the change on his/her account.

You can place money on your child’s account from your 
home computer. There is a convenience fee of $1.95 for 
each deposit transaction.

Your School District utilizes a POS (point of sale) system in the cafeteria that speeds service for all students.  Instead 
of purchasing tickets or paying cash daily, you may have your cash or checks deposited into your child’s account!  
Just like EZ Pass on the Parkway, this will reduce time-consuming transactions, and make our lunch lines move 
much faster!

Your School District also offers an online payment system allowing you to place money on your child’s account 
from your home computer.  Visit your School District’s website under Food Service, for more information about 
going cashless. 


